
Providence College

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY SCIENCE

29 May 2000

Dear Mr. Fisher,

Another year has concluded here at Providence College. On 19 May, we 
commissioned 14 new 2nd Lieutenants and are sending 18 cadets to Advanced Cadet 
Training at Fort Lewis, WA this summer. We are extremely proud of all we have 
accomplished in the Patriot Battalion. The new chapel is proceeding nicely and it is 
finely starting look like a building. We look forward to the day of the dedication. It 
should be something special.

Based on your letter from 20 March, we would appreciate if you could speak to 
our cadets on Wednesday 4 October 2000 from about 2:30 pm till 4:00 pm. We can 
provide any audio/visual devices you may require. If possible, I would invite you to 
arrive around 12:30 pm and have lunch with the cadre, cadet leaders, and a few guests 
from the college. Please let me know if you think this would be feasible.

I hope you have a good and healthy summer and look forward to seeing you 
again in October. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me either 
by mail or phone at (401) 865-2269.

M ic h a e l B. McNa m a ra  
MAJ. U.S. Army
Battalion Executive Officer

Sincerely,


